
 
 

 
 
 

 
Please note my objections to the onerous 36% proposed water reductions for Palos Verdes and 

Rolling hills in light of the less onerous restrictions of 15% for Los Angeles. 

 

The restrictions and pain should be shared fairly.   

 

Best regards 

 

Bob Lee 

81 Eastfield Drive 

Rolling Hills CA 

 

 

(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Item 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation

Deadline: 5/4/15  by 10:00 am

5-4-15


